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Math...
The students have been learning how to
write essays using citations, and how to
report news of different sports. The students
have been roleplaying and researching
different tactics to use when reporting.

Students measured the angles
of the letters in their names.  
We moved on finding the areas
of different shapes, practicing
using google forms, basketball,,
and short class lessons.
Students were able to show
their mastery of the topic in
several different ways. 

The students have been
learning how to prepare their
own presentations on
invertebrates. They have really
enjoyed researching the
different types of crustaceans,
insects and cnidarians. 

Students focused on creating
comics about different
enlightenment topics: voltaic
pile, the first submarine, piano,
steam engine, lightening rod,   
Montgolfier balloon, and the
smallpox vaccine. They were
able to present these to their
classmates and inform them in
an entertaining way.

Science...

Grade 6

History...

Language Arts...


